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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB representative 
Subject: Musical arrangements – Revision of RDA 6.18.1.4 and 6.28.3.2.1 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks EURIG for preparing this proposal. DNB agrees with this proposal. We recommend JSC 
to consider, if the proposed change might be an alternative rule instead of being the main rule. 
 
 


